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YEREVAN ACCEPTED BLINKEN'S PROPOSAL TO HOLD A MEETING OF THE FOREIGN 
MINISTERS OF ARMENIA AND AZERBAIJAN IN WASHINGTON

- 08.12.2023

ArmenPress (7 December 2023)

 

On December 7 Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Armenia Ararat Mirzoyan received 
Louis Bono, the Senior Adviser for Caucasus Negotiations, the U.S. Co-Chair of the OSCE Minsk 
Group.

The interlocutors touched upon topics of regional security and stability.

The recent developments in the process of normalization of relations between Armenia and 
Azerbaijan and the positions of the sides on the draft peace treaty were discussed. The Armenian 
side responded positively to the offer of the US Secretary of State Antony Blinken to organize the 
meeting of the Foreign Ministers of Armenia and Azerbaijan in Washington.
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